
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

2021, August 14 
 

Information Letter no. 14-2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the Executive Committee of the European Fencing 
Confederation approved the date of the Senior European Championships for                                  
14-19.10.2021 which are to be held in Plovdiv (BUL).  
 
Based on the bidding guide approved by the EFC Executive Committee, the Organiser was 
asked to provide to General Secretariat all documents which are mentioned in the                  
annex 1 to the bidding guide (a commitment letter and fully completed application form) 
together with all financial guarantees to the budget confirming that Organiser will be able 
to cover costs of conducting Senior European Championships within aforementioned 
date.  
 
Meanwhile, you are kindly requested to complete below questionnaire regarding your 
participation in the Senior European Championships in Plovdiv:  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Cxdx_u8wR57XNnDXsdCWbEDfL88fygUzRkCzpYCops
M/viewform?edit_requested=true  
 
We will keep you informed about result of the survey and our further steps regarding 
preparations to the Event.  
 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

       ……………………….. 
         Jacek SLUPSKI 

         Secretary General 
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